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TVR – Newsletter Summer’s Arrived, and the Monthly
Newsletter Returns!!

With summer fast approaching and the end of the season looming we
would like to start by thanking all of our staff and owners for their hard work

and support over the campaign. This season has had plenty of highs and
seen plenty of changes. Mitch and Lucinda joined us with their team of

horses and owners, and we all combined into one yard. We have created a
strong team and had an enjoyable/successful season which we hope to

use as a springboard into next term.

We have enjoyed a successful
year, and we are keen to

capitalise on this. We will be
heading to the sales over the

coming months and putting a lot
of energy into finding the right
horses to add to our team. We

would love to hear from anyone
that who would consider buying

a new horse. Mitch & Lucinda pictured with their favourites

Kalium & Andrea pictured after winning at Newbury



 Razzle Dazzle Boy, another of our young horses,
had a great year running at Cheltenham,

Newbury and getting off the mark at Sandown for
The Pant Wilkin partnership, giving his syndicate
enormous fun. Eva’s Oskar provided Ed with an

amazing trip round over the Aintree fences in the
Foxhunters’, finishing 6th and running on strong

at the end, providing the Owners and the team a
fantastic day out in the process.

Some personal
highlights from this

season have included
watching Kalium
develop over the
summer into a

flagship horse, winning
3 out of his 5 races. He
ended the season with
a win at Newbury in a
competitive handicap

on a Saturday for
owners Paul Bowtell

and Jonathan Shinton
who are big

supporters of the yard.

Kalium winning at Newbury under Alan

PANT WILKIN NEWS
Pant Wilkin is never a quiet place as those who have been before will know we are
always developing and trying to improve the facilities. The latest project being an
exciting yet mammoth one, with the opening of an all singing, all dancing Equine

Veterinary Hospital on site for Cotts Equine.

Razzle Dazzle Boy after a brave succes at Sandown ParkEva’s with a grinning Ed & Lucinda



The last ever pre-race chat between Tim &
Alan 

Jublilation after the very game Bumpy Evans gets the job done

Alan Johns has gone out to grass and retired!
In many ways the biggest day of our season

was sending Alan Johns, our stable jockey, out
in style with a win on Bumpy Evans which we
couldn’t have scripted if we’d tried! Alan has
been with us for 12 years and he will be sorely

missed as he was a big part of our team.

TVR RACING CLUB
We also saw the introduction of the Tim Vaughan Racing Clubs. It hasn’t been

without a few bumps in the road with the two club horses struggling with
niggles all season, however, Mini Yeats stood in and provided some fun days

out at Taunton and Chepstow. For next season we have lots of changes coming
to improve the experience and the introduction of an exciting recruit, REINA DEL

MAR
We have also seen the arrival of SPIRIT OF LEGEND in the last couple of weeks, an
exciting new recruit. You can see on the website how to get involved with these

exciting horses for next season.

Reina Del Mar (left) & Spirit Of Legend (above)


